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FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

August 31, 2022

JENNIFER RUTH GOLDEN, TREASURER

TUSTIN DEMOCRATIC PARTY

12363 ZIG ZAG WAY 

TUSTIN, CA  92780

   

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: C00655985

   

REFERENCE: APRIL QUARTERLY REPORT (01/01/2022 - 03/31/2022)

   

Dear Treasurer:

Response Due Date

10/05/2022

This letter is prompted by the Commission's preliminary review of the report referenced 

above. This notice requests information essential to full public disclosure of your federal 

election campaign finances. Failure to adequately respond by the response date 

noted above could result in an audit or enforcement action. Additional information 

is needed for the following 1 item(s):

- Your report includes computer produced formats of Schedule A and Schedule B. 

Computer produced formats may only be used upon prior approval of the 

Commission. You should submit a separate sample format with a cover letter 

requesting approval. Until your format has been approved, FEC forms must be 

used. (11 CFR §104.2(d))

   

If the software your committee is using to produce the Schedules of the FEC 

FORM 3X does not allow you to electronically file your report, you may want to 

call the vendor who produced your software to inquire about the availability of a 

software upgrade that includes electronic filing. A number of commercial 

software companies have added electronic filing capability to their products. A 

list of these companies is available on the FEC website , 

http://www.fec.gov/elecfil/software.shtml.

   

Alternatively, freeware (FECfile) available from the FEC, can help you complete 

and file your reports electronically. It installs easily, computerizes every 

schedule in the FEC FORM 3X, contains features to help you avoid common 

errors, allows you to file electronically, and has free technical support for your 

questions.

   

You may obtain your free copy by downloading FECfile from our website, 

https://www.fec.gov/help-candidates-and-committees/filing-reports/other-filing-

software/, or by calling the Electronic Filing Office at (202) 694-1307.
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Please note, you will not receive an additional notice from the Commission on this 

matter. Adequate responses must be received by the Commission on or before the due 

date noted above to be taken into consideration in determining whether audit action will 

be initiated. Failure to comply with the provisions of the Act may also result in an 

enforcement action against the committee. Any response submitted by your committee 

will be placed on the public record and will be considered by the Commission prior to 

taking enforcement action. Requests for extensions of time in which to respond will 

not be considered.

Electronic filers must file amendments (to include statements, designations and reports) 

in an electronic format and must submit an amended report in its entirety, rather than just 

those portions of the report that are being amended. For information about the report 

review process or specific filing information for your committee type, please visit 

www.fec.gov/help-candidates-and-committees. For more information about Requests for 

Additional Information (RFAI), why you received a letter, and how to respond, please visit 

www.fec.gov/help-candidates-and-committees/request-additional-information. Should 

you have any questions regarding this matter or wish to verify the adequacy of your 

response, please contact me on our toll-free number (800) 424-9530 (at the prompt 

press 5 to reach the Reports Analysis Division) or my local number(202) 694-1176.

Sincerely,

   

   

   

Michael Adamsky

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst335
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